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Thank you for another successful year. 

We're wrapping up the year here at FEI and we'd like to take a moment to say thanks for joining us in the journey to 
create a better world. 

To help us ensure that we continue to provide you with the most relevant information, please select the market that 
best represents your industry. 

Electronics  
(Pathfinding and Device Development, Process Development and Yield Ramp, High Volume Manufacturing) 
 
Materials Science  
(Metals, Chemistry for Materials, Nanodevices, Other Materials) 
 
Life Sciences  
(Structural Biology, Cellular Biology) 
 
Natural Resources  
(Oil and Gas, Mining, Geosciences) 
 
Industrial Manufacturing  
(Casting Metals Quality, Automotive Parts Cleanliness, Wear Debris Characterization) 

As a token of our appreciation, FEI will proudly contribute $5 to a charity of your choice. We appreciate your 
response and wish you and yours a prosperous 2014. 
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